Craig Smith

I have been the ranch manager of Dell Fork Ranch for the last 10 years. I am concerned about the
spring creek that is the border between Dell Fork Ranch and Evans Proposed gravel pit. The spring
has minnows, bullheads and other aquatic wildlife including ducks and geese. The vibrations of the
crushers and heavy equipment could impact the ecology of the spring.



